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Dear Ms. Frazier,

We have received your claim in the amount of $9,417.92 in relation to vehicle 
damage you sustained, allegedly after hitting a speed bump or raised crosswalk at 
or near the intersection of North 35th Street and West Rohr Avenue on August 31, 
2024.

Our investigation determined that no City of Milwaukee employees were 
performing work in the area of North 35 th Street and West Rohr Avenue on the 
day in question. Construction work in this area was being performed by Lalonde 
Contractors, Inc. City records relative to this project show that the location was an 
active construction site open to traffic on August 31, 2024, and that the contractor 
kept temporary orange bump signs up in the area.

Per the City of Milwaukee Street Construction Specifications Section 209.7, the 
contractor shall hold the city harmless from and defend the City against all 
liability for damages occasioned by their work. As such, the City cannot accept 
liability in this case and we are denying your claim.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 
days of the receipt of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells 
Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

EVAN C. GOYKE 
City Attorney

Very truly yours,

Investigator Adjuster
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